
 

Old Zionsville United Church of Christ 
           5981 Fountain Road, P.O. Box 215, Old Zionsville, PA 18068 

                                        www.oldzionsucc.org           

        Email:  ozuccnewsletter@ptd.net     
                  

From Pastor's Desk… 

 
Instructions on Living in a Broken World 

 
     Lean into community 

     Seek out love 

     Applaud the good you see 

     Keep paying attention 

     Talk to your neighbors 

     Dance to the music and embrace art 

     Look for love and small joys 

     Take breaks and relish in nourishing  

          your body 

     Donate what you can 

     Linger at the dinner table with friends 

     Check in with your people 

     Let yourself grieve 

     Love one another as deeply as you can 

     The storm is upon us and we must hold on 

     Don’t give up, we’re here together. 

     Still We Rise 

                        Author:   Miss Pippa who originally posted it on  
                               Instagram and then I found it on Facebook. 

Peace, 

Lori 

  

       June 2024 

  Rev. Lori Esslinger, Pastor  

   Office:  610-966-3436 
    Cell:  610-393-3522 

MomAndPastorToo@yahoo.com 

   ChocoLori@hotmail.com 

 
      Pastor’s Office Hours               

Wednesday, June 1-10am-3pm 

Wednesday, June 8-10am-3pm 
Wednesday, June 5-10am-3pm 

Wednesday, June 2-10am-3pm 

Wednesday, June 9-10am-3pm 
 

    Church Office Hours 

    Mon-Thurs 10am-3pm 
(please call before stopping in) 

   Office Contact Inf. 

      610-966-3601 

   ozuccoffice@ptd.net 

 Secretary 

       Brenda Seitz 

 Organist 
       David Carlson 

 Choir Director 

       Carolyn Rhoads 

 Sexton 
       Richard Shoemaker 

 Social Media Coordinators 

       Beth Massa 
       Angela Stahler 

   

   Consistory Officers 
Co-Presidents 

      Kathy Latshaw 

      Sharon Trexler 

Vice President 
      Jan Strobel 

Secretary 

      Mark Weaver 
Treasurer 

      Robin Yoder      
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Sunday, June 2 – 9:00 a.m. Sunday School, Last Day till                           

                                                     September 
                        10:15 a.m. Communion Worship, Graduate 

                                     Recognition, ATF Celebration  

Monday, June 3 – 10:00 a.m. ATF Sort and Store 

Wednesday, June 5 - 6:30-8:30 p.m. Grief Share 

Thursday, June 6-9 – PNEC Semi-Annual Meeting at Penn State.  Pastor Lori is at this 

                                      meeting to represent Old Zionsville UCC. 

Friday, June 7 – 5:30 p.m. Supper Club at the Carriage House 

                             Restaurant, 745 Gravel Pike (PA-29), East  

                             Greenville 

Sunday, June 9 – 10:15 a.m. Worship, Special Music from “Simple Gifts Folk and World Music” 
                                    Ham & Cheese Sandwiches Orders Due 

Monday, June 10 – 10:00 a.m. ATF Sort and Store 

Wednesday, June 12 - 6:30-8:30 p.m. Grief Share 

Sunday, June 16 – 10:15 a.m. Father's Day Worship Service, we will be celebrating all of the  

                                     men of the congregation.  Join us to learn about the oldest Father?  

                                     The youngest Father?  etc.  
                             Loose offering goes to Pastor’s Discretionary Fund     

Monday, June 17 – 10:00 a.m. ATF Sort and Store 

Wednesday, June 19 - 6:30-8:30 p.m. Grief Share 

Thursday, June 20 – 3:00-5:30 p.m.  Pick up sandwich orders 

Saturday, June 22 – Iron Pigs Game 

Sunday, June 23 – 10:15 a.m. Worship, Last 10:15 a.m. Service till September 

                          Sunday Brunch at Topton Fish & Game Association after Worship 
                                                           26 Tina Lane, Mertztown 

Monday, June 24 – 10:00 a.m. ATF Sort and Store 

Wednesday, June 26 - 6:30-8:30 p.m. Grief Share 

Friday, June 28 – 12:00 p.m. Lunch Bunch at Hamilton Family Restaurant,  
                                    2027 Hamilton St, Allentown 

  Sunday, June 30 - 10:30 a.m. Worship will be held at Dillingersville Schoolhouse  

                                                  Address:  7226 School House Lane, Zionsville 
                                                 Lunch & Baked Goods for sale after Worship 

    NO WORSHIP AT OLD ZIONSVILLE TODAY!  Go Directly to Dillingersville. 

  



 
                                                       

 Looking Ahead☺ 

  Monday, July 1 – 10:00 a.m. ATF Sort and Store   

  Wednesday, July 3 - 6:30-8:30 p.m. Grief Share 

  Saturday, July 6 – 10:00 a.m. ATF Set Up for Giveaway 

  Sunday, July 7 – 9:30 a.m. Communion Worship with a Patriotic flair.  

                                Come sing your favorites. 

  Monday, July 8 – 4:00-6:00 p.m. ATF Giveaway 

  Wednesday, July 10 - 6:30-8:30 p.m. Grief Share 

  Saturday, July 13 – 10:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. ATF Giveaway 

  Sunday, July 14 – 9:30 a.m. Worship, Picture Show after Worship 

  Monday, July 15 – 10:00 a.m. ATF Sort and Store 

  Wednesday, July 17 - 6:30-8:30 p.m. Grief Share 

  Sunday, July 21 – 9:30 a.m. Worship, all Loose Offering goes to Pastor’s Discretionary Fund 

  Monday, July 22 - 10:00 a.m. ATF Sort and Store 

  Wednesday, July 24 - 6:30-8:30 p.m. Grief Share  (last one) 

  Sunday, July 28 – 9:30 a.m. Worship 

  Monday, July 29 - 10:00 a.m. ATF Sort and Store 

              

OZUCC Mission Statement 

The mission of our Church is to be a congregation devoted to our  

community where we experience and share the loving presence of  

God by teaching the Good News of Jesus Christ, by celebrating  

God’s Word in the Bible, and through loving service to all people. 

 

News from Christian Ed…  

The last day for Sunday School will be June 2.  Classes will resume on September 8.  And 

there is always room for more teachers and more helpers! 
 

Would you like to purchase a new Bible that has an interactive feature that can  

work with your cell phone, iPad or other electronic device?  We presented our 
confirmands with these Bibles and purchased extras in case YOU or a person you 

know may like one too.  The holidays are coming and this could make a lovely, 

affordable gift.  The cost is $16 each.  By setting it up with your device, the 

program can actually "read scripture to you."  So for someone who drives lots or 
prefers to listen to the Holy Word, this could be very appealing.  

The Filament app is very simple to use. You simply scan a page number in the Bible to instantly 

access study notes, devotionals from famous authors, interactive maps, teaching videos and 
worship music.  If you have a loved one who likes to hear scripture before they go to sleep, this 

would be perfect for them too.   

Please let Pastor Lori know if you would like to purchase any number of these Bibles. There 
are two cover styles: black and floral, they are zipper case protected, and are very small - about 

the size of your hand. Print is small, but these other features bring the Bible to life in a whole 

new way.  See Pastor Lori for more information. 

 

 



 

News from Computer and Media Committee… 
If you can’t attend worship on Sunday, not to worry! We livestream our service every Sunday at 

9:30am on YouTube and Facebook! Both of these options are available on demand, as well… 

can’t watch on Sunday morning? No problem; watch when you can! 

To find us on YouTube, you can visit our channel 

at https://tinyurl.com/bdfpux8b.  Or just search for Old 
Zionsville UCC. 

 

You may have noticed we’ve started including only highlights of the announcements on the  
slides we use during worship.  

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

We publish the full bulletin, including details for all announcements, on our website. How to find it? 

From our home page (https://oldzionsville.org), click “Past Worship Services” from the menu at the 
top of the page. 

On that page, you’ll see a list of all worship services for the current year, with a link to the video 

on YouTube and the bulletin in PDF format. Just click the “bulletin” link for the week you need. A 

new window will appear in your browser with the PDF file showing.

 

If you have any suggestions to improve our streaming, please send an email to Beth Massa 

(massaed@hotmail.com). 

News from the Evangelism and Membership Committee…  

Supper Club will be Friday, June 7 at 6:00 p.m. at Carriage House 
Restaurant, 745 Gravel Pike, PA-29, East Greenville.  Please RSVP to Linda or 

Mark Weaver by Tuesday, June 4.                         

 Sunday Brunch will be on Sunday, June 23 after Worship at the Topton Fish 

and Game Association, 26 Tina Lane, Mertztown. (Cash Only)  Please RSVP to 
Linda or Mark by Tuesday, June 18. 

Lunch Bunch will be held on Friday, June 28, 12 noon at Hamilton Family Restaurant, 2027 

Hamilton Street, Allentown.  Please RSVP to Linda or Mark by Tuesday, June 25. 

Iron Pigs Game – for those who have purchased tickets don’t forget the game is on Saturday, 

June 22.  Gates open at 5:15 p.m.  Game begins at 6:35 p.m. 

All are Welcome!!!! 

https://tinyurl.com/bdfpux8b
https://oldzionsville.org/
mailto:massaed@hotmail.com


 

 

The Evangelism and Membership Committee would like to announce that they have tickets for 
the 30th Anniversary Riverdance Show at American Music Theatre in Lancaster, PA. The show 

is at 2:00 p.m. on Saturday, March 1, 2025. Tickets are $59.00 each (plus a small service fee 

-TBD).  I know this is a long way off, but I wanted to make sure we had tickets for this special 
event. Please, please RSVP (email, call, text, shout, etc.) that you want tickets. We do 

NOT need the payment until around the first of the New Year 2025.  As always with our outings, 

we will arrange for carpooling once it gets closer.  Also, since this is an early afternoon show, we 

will probably stop for dinner after the show for those that want to partake.  Stay tuned for those 
details, later. 

 

GriefShare is happening right now at Old Zionsville United Church of Christ  
on Wednesday evenings from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m.  This nationally acclaimed course 

consists of 13 weeks of meetings for support offered to people who have lost loved 

ones.  Each session includes a video to offer thoughts and ideas to learn about. 
There is a workbook which is helpful for each participant to have to follow along, take notes of 

the video, and then do some homework before the next session.  There is also time to share and 

support each other through grief.  There is no cost for the sessions, but the fee for the workbook 

is $15 or whatever you can afford.  We meet in the handicap accessible, air conditioned lower 
social hall at OZ UCC which is found at the intersection of Fountain Road and Kings Highway in 

Old Zionsville.  To register for these sessions, or ask questions, you can  

contact The Rev. Lori Esslinger at MomAndPastorToo@yahoo.com or by calling the church office 
at 610-966-3601. The course concludes July 24, 2024. 

 

News from the Food Pantry…   

The Zionsville Area Food Pantry is open the 2nd Monday of the month 4:00-6:00 PM and 

the Saturday of that same week 10:00 AM-12:00 PM.  Zionsville Area Food Pantry is located at  
Zion’s Lutheran Church.  Their email address is ZAFP5901@yahoo.com and their mailing address is 

P.O. Box 56, Old Zionsville, PA 18068.  Phone number is 610-554-8340. 

Remember you can bring items to our Church for the Food Pantry at any time.  The Pantry is  

always in need of personal care items, paper products and all kinds of non-perishable food.   

News from the ATF Room…    

Please plan to attend Worship on Sunday, June 2 to celebrate with us our  
Five Year Anniversary!!  And plan to stay after Worship for a little something! 

See attached information sheet. 

If you would like/able to help on Monday mornings with sorting and storing all items received for 
our Giveaways, we welcome your help and are at the Church on Monday mornings by 10:00 a.m. 

each Monday in June. 

Thanks in advance if you can offer some time to this worthwhile ministry of our church.  For 
more info please contact Millie. 

  

mailto:MomAndPastorToo@yahoo.com
mailto:ZAFP5901@yahoo.com


 

News from the FUN Group… 

Faith Uniting Neighbors 
Peanut Butter & Jelly Collection 

We will once again be collecting peanut butter and jelly for the 

Zionsville Area Food Pantry at the end of our Sunday School year. This year 

our collection dates will be from Sunday, May 5 through Sunday, June 9.   

Lehigh Conference of Churches Project Toiletry 

 Thank you to everyone who contributed toiletries for this project.  We had a 

wide variety of items from bar soap and conditioner to razors and shampoo.  The 

conference, and those they serve, greatly appreciate all the donations. 

News from Music and Worship Committee… 

June 9 weekend is the Penn NorthEast Conference Annual Meeting to be held at State 

College.   Our Consistory will be presenting worship at OZUCC using material that has been 
provided for us by PNEC.  Pastor Lori will be attending the meeting where PNEC plus the three 

other conferences of Pennsylvania will hear information about the new Keystone Conference. 

This will be a consolidation of the 4 Pennsylvania Conferences of the United Church of Christ. 
The actual vote to move into this new design will be taken in November at our own PNEC Annual 

meeting and each of the three other conference meetings across the state.  Stay tuned for more 

information about this winning concept as we move forward as the United Church of Christ. 

 
 

  



 

 

Special Music during Worship on Sunday, June 9 by Simple Gifts Folk and World 

Music.   
 

SIMPLE GIFTS  
Two women playing twelve instruments!    

Performing Romanian, Klezmer, Greek, Irish, Scottish, Scandinavian, Appalachian, 
and more. 

•  

Two women plus twelve instruments equals one good 
time when Simple Gifts takes the stage. Drawing on an 
impressive variety of ethnic folk styles, this award-winning 
duo plays everything from lively Irish jigs and down-home 
American reels to hard-driving Klezmer frailachs and 
haunting Gypsy melodies, spicing the mix with the 
distinctive rhythms of Balkan dance music, the lush 
sounds of Scandinavian twin fiddling, and original 
compositions written in a traditional style. 

Combining tradition with innovation, Simple Gifts creates 
some of the finest arrangements in folk music today: 
swing fiddle creeps into a Romanian dance, spoons show 
up in an Irish reel, and a blues lick introduces a Klezmer 
melody. Based in the hills of central Pennsylvania, these women play an amazing array of 
instruments. Linda Littleton and Karen Hirshon switch with ease among fiddle, mandolin, 
banjo, guitar, guitjo, recorders, bowed psaltery, hammered dulcimer, baritone fiddle, 
guitar, and percussion. 

Simple Gifts is frequently complimented on their stage presence, which is warm, personal, 
and accented with humor. These women deliver their music with rare intensity and 
contagious enthusiasm. It’s obvious that Simple Gifts loves the music they play and knows 
how to share their excitement with the audience. This is an act not to be missed! 
 

  



 

 

Looking forward to the 78th Annual Pilgrimage 

Dillingersville Schoolhouse Annual Celebration is on Sunday June 30, 2024 at 10:30 a.m.  As 

always, we are planning a bake sale.  If you would like to bring some food items to donate, 
please portion them out in baggies (like 3 cookies or 6 in a bag) or a nice size piece of brownie 

in a bag, or donate a whole pie, or let us portion it out, etc.  We are grateful for your 

donations.  Just bring them to the table at the schoolhouse (or OZ UCC in case of rain) on the 
morning of worship and we will take it from there.  Thanks in advance for your support of the 

school. 

This is a great day to worship our God in the outdoors under a big 

tent!  Mark your calendars for June 30, 2024, 10:30 a.m. at 
the Dillingersville Schoolhouse, 7226 School House Lane, 

Zionsville, PA 18092 .  Bring your own chair or use one from the 

schoolhouse for a toe tapping good time with the Heidleberg Brass 
Band as they present their Polka Service. The service will also 

include a combined church choir, an offering, and a time for 

recognizing the oldest person, youngest person present, the farthest  
traveled and more!  This will be followed by more music as we dance and sing our way into lunch 

offered for a donation:  homemade chicken and/or hamburger barbecue, baked beans,  

macaroni salad, drinks and bake sale items for dessert!  Stay a while and hang out with the band 

as we enjoy fellowship and tours of the schoolhouse which was built in 1885.  Questions?  contact 
us at 610-966-3601. 

In case of inclement weather or extreme mud, Sunday worship will be held inside at 

our Church. 
 

Mother's Day Challenge Winners from May 12    

     1.  Oldest Mother in Attendance:  Blanche Steiner, 87 years young 
     2.  Youngest Mother in Attendance:  Cheryl Martucci at 48 years  

     3.  Traveled the Farthest to Celebrate Mom:  Todd and Jen Goudsward  

              To celebrate Ruth Stansfield who turned 80! plus Mother's Day   

              AND Nathan Yeakel who traveled from Maryland to visit Mom! 
     4.  Mother with the Most Children in Total (living and dead):   

              Shirley Walbert with 5!    

              Blanche has 5 also but she already won in category #1. 

Congrats to all of our winners and to all the women of our church family for 

all the loving and nurturing you do everyday! 

Join us for Father's Day Worship on June 16 to learn who will win the same categories! 

News from Outlook Committee… 

WAWA coupons for a FREE shorti hoagie are once again being sold by 

the Outlook Committee.  They cost $5 each, benefit the church, and you  

can take the coupon to any Wawa, order your shorti, present your coupon  
at the cash register, and take away your sandwich for FREE.  See Brenda 

Shoemaker, Bobby Schmeltzle or Sharon Trexler. Thanks in advance.   

A great gift for Father's Day! 
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News About Our Parsonage… 

Parsonage Revitalization Project Planning 

Some of you may have already heard my update at church, but sharing here for a wider 
audience.  On the approval of property, finance, and consistory, I have been authorized to form 

a planning committee to address future maintenance / improvements / renovations at the 

parsonage.  The property has been rented for over 10 years with no work other than necessary 

maintenance and repairs of mechanical systems like heat, and plumbing, as well as some 
appliance replacement.  In order to maintain the property value and ensure higher future rental 

income, we need to start evaluating and planning. 

I am looking for individuals who have interest or skills, as well as those to support the collective 
memory of past activities and reasons for those choices.  Looking for men and women who can 

assist with research, forming a project plan and create a proposal for church approval, as well as 

actually doing the work.  The more labor we can manage within the congregation, the less we 

will need to spend, and the greater our return on investment. 

Some interesting facts have found are:  the kitchen cabinets are 60 years old and the exterior 

paint was last applied 50 years ago.  We have much to address. 

If you are interested, please reach out to me and I'll add you to the meeting I hope to schedule 
in June. 

Thank you in advance, 

Robin Yoder 
Tenant Liaison 

News from the Property Committee….             

There have been recent questions from members of the congregation regarding fundraising for 

the gas line project.  In an effort to be transparent with all members, the following is what has 

transpired.  In November, 2023, there was a concern from church members regarding the smell 

of gas in the downstairs area.  Members of the church investigated and adjusted the pilot lights 
on the stove.  In the meantime, UGI was in for an inspection and pressure tested the gas 

line.  Although no leaks were present, UGI deemed the underground gas line as unsafe and 

placed a yellow tag on the system for repair.  If a leak were to happen, it would go unnoticed 
until it was too late.  The old line is to be capped off and placed above ground in line with the 

rest of the system and per UGI, must be done by a qualified HVAC Contractor.  The contractor 

who regularly assists the Church with HVAC issues was contacted and, since he is familiar with 
the Church HVAC system, he will make the repair once the heating system is not needed.  The 

cost will depend on how long it takes to cut through the stone wall to make the proper 

connection.  If anyone would like to assist with this portion of the property, please contact the 

Church office. 

News from Social and Aid… 
Ham and Cheese Sandwiches will be available in June.  Orders are due 
Sunday, June 9; pick up will be Thursday, June 20 between 3-5:30 p.m. in 

our downstairs social room.  Order forms are included with this newsletter.   

A great Friday lunch for your co-workers!  Thank you for your support! 

News from the Youth Group…  

Youth Group will be meeting in June on a date that will be picked soon.  An email will be sent 
with the date and details.  If you want to be sure to be notified, please contact Pastor Lori or 

Alyson Miller.  All ages welcome.  6-8 p.m. in our lower social hall.    

 

 



 

News from Windows to the Future… 

 Cumberland Stained Glass pleasantly surprised the committee by installing 

the restored nativity twin windows on May 22, sooner than the estimated 

June date. This now completes the stained glass restoration of the 
sanctuary windows!!!  Still needed to complete the entire project are 

protective coverings and exterior trim work on the nativity windows. The windows campaign will 

continue until funds are available to accomplish this. A dedication and celebration of the windows 
will take place on Sunday, September 29 at 3 pm. Mark your calendars!  

 

 

Yard Sale at Pastor Lori’s house to benefit the Church and the Window Project, 
June 1, 8 a.m. to 12 noon.  We can always use a hand so stop in and hang out 

with us.  You are welcome to set up a table on my lawn.  Or if you wish to make 

donations for me to sell, please let me know.  Thanks for your support!  Rain or 
shine.  All welcome! 

 

Sunday, July 14 - 9:30 a.m. Worship and then immediately following worship you are welcome 
to bring family and friends to share in a time to hear about Pastor’s Lori trip and see the pictures 

she had taken and will put up on the screen.  We will have time to sample the many cheeses she 

brought back from Amsterdam for you as well as the Stroopwafels, chocolate, and salt 

licorice.  Actual start time is about 10:30 a.m. 
 

Wooden Crosses – We are selling wooden crosses for the Cemetery, in your 

garden at home or to hang on the wall.  These are beautifully made and decorated.  
You can also buy the flower/ribbon portion to attach to the cross you have 

previously purchased.  The attachment costs $15. See samples after Worship or 

pick one up for Memorial Day.  They are selling for $30.00 each.   
See Richard Yeakel or Lisa Talecki. 

                      

Don’t Be Late!!  On July 7th our Summer Worship begins. 

                                                        Worship Service will begin at 9:30 a.m. 

 

Greeters and Liturgist!  Please consider being a Greeter or a Liturgist during Worship.   Call 

the office or email to get your name added to our List.  Thank you!  

Approved Consistory Minutes can be found posted on the bulletin board at the side entrance  

to the Sanctuary for anyone wishing to take a look!! 

Offering Box - A secure box is located in the rear of the sanctuary for you to deposit your  
offering or other important papers if you happen to be in the church when the office isn't open.   

It has been secured to the floor and is locked.  It will be opened on a Sunday morning so the  

offerings in there can be combined with those in worship that day.  Thanks for your continued  

support of our church.  
 

Our Church is now equipped with an Assistive Listening System.  You provide 

  your own headphones which can be connected to the transmitter which will allow  
  you to more clearly hear the Worship Service or any program being offered in the  

  Sanctuary.  See anyone at the sound booth to inquire. 

 
There are two Bulletin Magnifier Sheets available for you to use in worship. They are the  

size of a full sheet of paper and can be found in the side pocket on the sound system.  Pick  

one up and try it out, then return it to the sound system after worship. 

 
 

 



 

 

Church Lost and Found Box – is located on top of the mailboxes next to Pastor’s Office.  There 
is always something in it.  Check it out and see if you lost anything!  Or call the church office.   

 

  Offerings and Donations Received for May 

       General Use……………………………… $12,961.00  

       Sunday School………………………….         35.00     
       Benevolence……………………………..       270.00   

                                     Pastor’s Discretionary Fund……..        18.00                    

                                     Windows to the Future……………..      694.00    

                                     Utilities…………..………………………….       20.00 
                                     Building Repair………………………….        90.00     

                                     Parsonage Rental……………………..    1,645.00 

                                     Parking Lot Maintenance Fund…         45.00    
                                     Cemetery………………………………….       100.00     

                                     General Expenses……………………. $16,506.95 

                                             includes gas…………$717.34 
                                             includes electric…..$225.33 

 

 

Thank you to our Worship Helpers! 

If you wish to sponsor Bulletins or Flowers, please call the church office, 610-966-3601 or  

email at ozuccoffice@ptd.net.  Bulletins are $10.00, Altar Flowers are $40.00, our Seasonal  
silk arrangement is a donation of $30.00 to our Windows Fund.  If you are already signed up  

to sponsor Altar Flowers and would like us to use our silk arrangement please let the office  

know AS SOON AS POSSIBLE so Brenda can cancel our arrangement with Phoebe Floral for 

that Sunday.  Thank you!  

Please Note:  As of July 1, 2024, we will be getting our Altar Flowers and special 

arrangements from Rich Mar Florist of Allentown.  The price for two Altar Flowers will 

remain $40.00.  As of right now the price for a special chancel arrangement will be 

$30.00.  Brenda Seitz, in the Church office, will take care of ordering the arrangements 
for the dates that you have requested at the beginning of this year.  If you have any 

questions or changes please call or email the office.  Thanks in advance. 

 

Deadline for material to be included in our July Newsletter is 

June 24.  Please place all info in the Secretary’s mailbox 

or email to the office at ozuccoffice@ptd.net 

 

 

               Summer Worship begins on July 7th at 9:30 a.m. 
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12th Annual Make Music Upper Perk – All Free – All Day  

                       Friday, June 21, 2024 

Enjoy live music inside and outside at over 20 locations throughout 

the Upper Perkiomen Valley, starting at 9 a.m. until 10 p.m., this all 
free, all volunteer, and all open to the public event brings the 

community together to celebrate music of all types by musicians of all 

ages! 

Make Music Upper Perk (MMUP) is part of a world-wide celebration of music held every year in 108 
countries on the summer solstice, June 21st; always free and open to the public. MMUP is an all-

volunteer event. No one, not even the musicians, is paid. 

Musicians come from the Upper Perk Valley and surrounding areas, and include amateurs and 
professionals; ranging in ages from 5 years old to 80+?, playing and singing all types of music 

from folk to Celtic to punk rock; jazz to pops orchestra to Sousa. Many of our musicians have been 

playing professionally for many years, and choose to share their time and talent with the 
community for no charge on this one day celebration of music. 

For more information and to view a map of music locations go to ValleyArtScene.wordpress.com. 

June 7 & 8 - Jordan UCC Summer Festival, 1837 Church Rd., Allentown - 5-10PM - Live Music, 

Games, Ice Cream, Food & More - Live Music will take place 7-10PM each night with The Large 
Flowerheads on Friday and SteelCreek Band on Saturday 

 

June 15 – Strawberry Festival – First UCC, 4th & Park Ave., Quakertown – 4 to 8PM – 
Quakertown Band performs at 6PM – Ventriloquist shows by Marian and Friends at 4:30 & 5:30PM 

- bounce house and kids games – hamburgers, hot dogs, bbq, French fries, strawberries, 

strawberry pie, ice cream, cakes and more – silent auction…special items include a new 27’ x 52” 
ELEMENT above ground pool. 

 

Happy Father’s Day! 

 
                  A Poem for Fathers 
                The love from our fathers 

                   follows us everywhere. 

                No matter where we go 

                   it will always be there. 

                As we walk along life’s path 
                   and do our best each day, 

               we can thank our precious fathers 

                 for helping us learn God’s way. 

 
  



 

 
 

THE “ALL THINGS FREE” ROOM 

FIVE YEAR CELEBRATION 

 

In following God’s teachings to help our fellow man (II Corinthians 9:2), the 

All Things Free Committee (ATF) was created in 2019 to provide clothing and 

household items (other than food) at no charge to those in need in our 
surrounding communities.  Clients include individuals and families who participate  

in the Zionsville Area Food Pantry, the Macungie Food Cupboard, the Emmaus 

Groceries Plus Program, and others brought to our attention in their time of 

need.  The Committee relies totally on donations from our congregation and 

other generous sources from the community. 
 

The ATF is a sub-committee of the FUN Group.  We are grateful for the support 

of Pastor Lori, our church staff, members of Zions Lutheran Church and Pastor 

Tom, the Zionsville Area Food Pantry Board and, of course the members and 
friends of our congregation. 

 

TODAY, AT FIVE YEARS AND COUNTING, WE ESPECIALLY CELEBRATE AND 

RECOGNIZE ALL CURRENT AND PAST LOYAL DAY-TO-DAY VOLUNTEERS! 
 

Monday Sorters Include:                         Helpers on Standby: 

   Heidi Buck    Pastor Lori Esslinger 

   Jane Bedell    BettyLou Hartman 

   Beth Eck    Susan Jacobs 
   Sherri Harrison    Cheryl Martucci 

   Sue Hartman    McGwire Martucci 

   Ethel Hollenbach    Piper Miller 

   Millie Kohler    Phil Rhode 
   Sue Kohler    Boy Scouts 

   Alyson Miller    Larry Stahler 

   Phyllis Ritter  

   Pat Sajkowicz Deceased: 
   Debbie Schaffer    Carl Lorish 

   Maynard Schaffer    Ruth-Ann Schell 

   Glenn Shingler  

   Gisela Thiel Moved or Retired: 
    Melody Casey 

    Confirmation Class 

    Sarah Hoch 

    Ken Kohler 

    Mike Magruder 
   Ardy Schaffer 

          DeeDee Urffer 
 



                              Old Zionsville United Church of Christ 

June 2024 
 

Sunday   Monday    Tuesday Wednesday   Thursday    Friday   Saturday 

            
 

1 
 

8 2 

          9:00am Sunday School 

10:15 am Communion 

            Worship 

    Graduate Sunday 

   ATF 5yr. Celebration 

3 
 

         ATF  10am 

 

           

 

Scouts  6pm 
 

4 
 

   
 

 

 

Elders  7pm 

5 
Pastor Lori  

Office Hours 

10am-3pm  

 

GriefShare 6:30pm 

Computer & 

  Media  7pm 
 

6 

 

 
 

 

Choir  7:30pm 

7 
 

  Supper Club 

     5:30pm at 

   Carriage House 

8  
 

9 

   10:15 am Worship, 
           Special Music 

              Sandwich 

  Orders Due 

 

10 
         

 

          ATF  10am 

 

Scouts  6pm   
Property  7pm 
 

11 

 

 
 

FUN Group 7pm 
 

12 

Pastor Lori  

Office Hours 

10am-3pm  

 

GriefShare 6:30pm 

Finance 7pm 

 

13 

 
 

 

 

  Combined Choir 

For Dillingersville 

     7:30pm 

 

14 
  

   

  

 

15 
 

 

 

16  Happy Father’s Day 

 

        10:15 am Worship 

    D         Loose offering goes 

           Pastor’s Discretionary Fund 

             

17 

          
          

         ATF 10am 

 

 
Scouts 6pm 
 

18 

 

   
 

 

 

 

Consistory 7pm 
 

 

 

19 

Pastor Lori  

Office Hours 

10am-3pm  

 

GriefShare 6:30pm 
 

 

20 

 
   Pick up      
 Sandwich 
   Orders  

       3-5:30pm 
 

 

Combined Choir 

For Dillingersville 

     7:30pm 

   

21 
 
 

22 
 

23     
9         

        10:15 am Worship 

             Sunday Brunchers 

             Noon at Topton 

              Fish & Game 

              

       

24 
 

ATF 10am 

 

        

S      Scouts 6pm 

 

25 
 
 

 
 

26 
Pastor Lori  

Office Hours 

10am-3pm  
 

GriefShare 6:30pm 

 

 27  

 

 
   
 
    
Combined Choir 

For Dillingersville 

     7:30pm 

 

28  

 

 
Lunch Bunch 
  12noon at 
Hamilton Family       

     Restaurant 

29   

30    
 

          Dillingersville Annual  

               Pilgrimage  

         10:30am Worship 

 under the big tent  

 

 



 

 

 

 


